
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
700 University Avenue, Toronto, Ontario   M5G 1X6                                                    Tel: 416-592-5419   Fax: 416-592-8519 

barbara.reuber@opg.com 
 
July 23, 2010 
 
 
RESS AND COURIER 
 
 
Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, ON  M4P 1E4 

Dear Ms. Walli: 

Re: EB-2010-0008 - Ontario Power Generation Inc. Confidential Information  
- Hydroelectric Business Plan  

In Procedural Order No. 3, the OEB requires that OPG file a fully unredacted version of 
the Hydroelectric 2010 - 2014 Business Plan at Exhibit F1-1-1, Attachment 1, so that 
the OEB may review it to determine whether the redactions related to OPG’s 
unregulated hydroelectric business are appropriate. The OEB has stated that this 
document will not be made available to the parties and that the OEB will return the 
unredacted copy to OPG.   

In accordance with Procedural Order No. 3, a copy of the fully unredacted 
Hydroelectric 2010 – 2014 Business Plan is attached. Following the OEB’s review of 
this document, the document may be returned to the attention of: 

Carlton D. Mathias 
Senior Counsel, Law Division 
Ontario Power Generation 
700 University Avenue 
H18A24 
Toronto, ON  M5G 1X6 

Yours truly, 
 
 
 
Barbara Reuber 
 
Attach: via courier 
 
c: Carlton Mathias 
 Charles Keizer 
 EB-2010-0008 Intervenors (no attachment) 

Barbara Reuber
Director 

 
    Ontario Regulatory Affairs 


